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SCSO Seeks Information on Shooting Suspect

The Shelby County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in trying to apprehend a 
shooting suspect. On 7/4/2014, sheriff’s detectives responded to a home on the 5500 
block of Ross Road in reference to a robbery call. The victim was working in his back 
yard when he was approached, robbed at gunpoint and shot. 

The suspect is described as a dark skinned black male with short black hair, 
approximately 5’9, 190 lbs and between 27-35 years old. The suspect has a ‘chinstrap’ 
type goatee and was wearing a black tee shirt and a black cap. He may live in the 
surrounding area. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Shelby County Sheriff’s Office General
Investigation Unit at 901-222-5600 or Crime Stoppers at 528-CASH.
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